
Submitter: Lori  Shaw 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3644 

Re: HB 3644 

 

The residents of Oregon are being taxed to death with little input from those of us 

paying the bill.  

Every year the super majority democrats of our state bring thousands of new bills for 

review. How are we able to keep up with this level of power abuse? We can't even 

read the number of bills they bring. 

The solutions of this legislature always seem to be no need to fix anything just throw 

more money at them.  

 

We know that any bill passed with money going to the general fund is available to be 

spent as they want and we need to see accountability of this money. 

The spending needs to be reigned in and I oppose this bill. 

 

Lori Shaw 

Keizer, Oregon  

 


